September 29, 1997

Professor A. E. Dick Howard School of Law University of Virginia 580 Massie Road Charlottesville, Virginia 22903-1789

Dear Professor Howard:

I am enclosing a copy of my draft paper entitled "Constitutional Developments in Church and State in Central and Eastern Europe" for the conference next month at Ohio State. I have long been an admirer of your work, and I look forward to meeting you then.

Sincerely,

T. Jeremy Gunn Executive Director

Enclosure

September 29, 1997

Professor Yuri N. Afanassiev Rector Russian State Humanities University 6 Miusskaya Square 125265 Moscow Russia

Dear Professor Afanassiev:

I am enclosing a copy of my draft paper entitled "Constitutional Developments in Church and State in Central and Eastern Europe" for the conference next month at Ohio State. I very much look forward to meeting you and discussing with you the new law of the Russian Federation on religion.

Sincerely,

T. Jeremy Gunn Executive Director

Enclosure